
From: Stirling, Bryan
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov
Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov
Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/8/2013 5:34:58 PM
Subject: Fw: Press Release on Tort Reform bills, S.773 and S.788

Attachments: DRAFT FINAL RELEASE TORT REFORM 07082013.docx
SCCJC Summary of Proposed Legislation 07082013.docx

----- Original Message -----
 
From: Earl Hunter [mailto:ehunter@sccjc.org]
 
Sent: Monday, July 08, 2013 04:32 PM
To: Stirling, Bryan
 
Cc: J.J. Darby <jdarby1@its.jnj.com>
 
Subject: Press Release on Tort Reform bills, S.773 and S.788
 

Bryan,
 
 
 
I hope all is well and that you and Jenny had a good Fourth!
 
 
 
I understand that you are out of the office all week. I wanted to give you and the Governor's Office a 
heads up that we will be sending out a press release this coming Wednesday, July 10, regarding the 
two tort reform bills that Sen. Massey introduced for us the last week of session, S.773 and S.788. 
 
 
 
I apologize for not getting this to you earlier. J.J. Darby and I wanted to meet with you to discuss 
these bills and will be glad to when you are back in town. Also, J.J. has had to spend an inordinate 
amount of time in Raleigh due an extended session up there. In fact, he is back in Raleigh again this 
week. 
 
 
 
I've attached a copy of the draft release and a brief summay of the two bills for your information. 
Please let me know if there is anyone else in the Governor's Office you would like for me to reach out 
to, or they certainly can contact me at (803) 260-5258. 
 
 
 
Hope your trip goes well!
 
 
 
Take care,
 
Earl
 

--
 
Earl Hunter, Executive Director
 
South Carolina Civil Justice Coalition
 
PO Box 12586
 
Columbia, SC 29211
 
Cell Ph: (803) 260-5258
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